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----------------------------------------------------------------

:                      Re:

:                      [1] The ISWI Newsletter is closed for a while

:                      [2] Special session on solar bursts during ESWW10

Dear ISWI Participant:

There are two items today:

[1]

The ISWI Newsletter shall be closed from tomorrow until 4 October 2013.

I will be in Cote d'Ivoire (a country in western Africa) to teach at

"2013 ISWI/MAGDAS School in Africa" and to re-install MAGDAS in that

country.  I am without email during this entire duration.

[2]

Christian Monstein, the Swiss gentleman who runs the Callisto Project,

has kindly forwarded the following message for general distribution.

If you are interested in solar radio bursts, please peruse it.

: Dear colleagues and friends

:

: on behalf of Christophe Marque of the Royal Observatory 

: of Belgium (ROB), I'd like to forward an announcement 

: for scientists who are interested in solar radio bursts.

:

: ###

: A splinter session about automatic solar radio burst 

: detection is organized during the next European Space 

: Weather Week in Antwerp, Belgium (November 18 - November 22).

: The splinter session is planned on Tuesday November 19, 

: between 15:15 and 16:45, and is foreseen to be made 

: of a few talks  (about 10 mn each) followed by an 

: open discussion.

:

: If you would like to present something, please contact 

: the organizers:

: Xavier Bonnin:       xavier.bonnin@obspm.fr

:   or

: Christophe Marque    christophe.marque@oma.be

:

: The meeting website is:

: http://www.stce.be/esww10/  



 [page: 02]

: (early-bird & student registration deadline: Oct. 1st)

:

: the splinter session page:

: http://www.stce.be/esww10/splinters/radio.php

:

: ###

: -----------------------------------------------

: Christophe Marque

: STCE Royal Observatory of Belgium

: Avenue Circulaire 3, B-1180 Brussels, Belgium

: Ph: +32 2 373 67 27 Fax:  +32 2 374 98 22

:

: Best regards,

:

: _____________________________________________

: Christian Monstein

: Institute for Astronomy

: ETH Zurich, HIT G13.2

: Wolfgang-Pauli-Strasse 27

: CH-8093 Zⅱich

: Switzerland

: email: monstein@astro.phys.ethz.ch

: www: http://www.astro.ethz.ch/people/cmonstei

: _____________________________________________

Faithfully in the service of ISWI,

.        George Maeda

.        The Editor

.        ISWI Newsletter


